
Worlds Leader Forum
RISE students were able to participate in

the Worlds Leader Forum. Whether they

were giving directions to the people

attending or meeting and greeting guests,

our students got the opportunity to show

some leadership skills and grow out of their

comfort zone.

 

With the arrival of spring, so

does new equipment arrive for

our newly formed Special

Olympics Track & Field team.

Our Track & Field team gets the

opportunity to train with newly

purchased equipment thanks

to the generous donation by

Perma–Seal Basement Systems.

Perma-Seal Systems heard of

the RISE Program through an

employee who was connected

to the program. Perma-Seal

Systems donated $1500 to RISE

Special Olympics program,

which allowed us to buy our

Track and Field equipment.   
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Special  Olympics Track & Field

 Our students will have the
opportunity to participate in the WLF

Charity Golf Outing that will be
happening this summer on June 19.
All the proceeds from this event will

benefit the RISE students.



INTERNSHIP FEATURE 

Service Project
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Bret was awarded a certificate of completion for his
commitment this semester at Solstice Senior Living.
Bret’s role in the cafeteria was to fill the dessert &
condiment cups, then make his way around the dining
hall and serve the residents. Bret embodies the third
pillar (Employment) of RISE by showing commitment to
being at Solstice Senior Living every day that he is
scheduled. He shows responsibility and commitment to
the workplace by being punctual and having a positive
attitude towards work and the senior residents.

Spiritual formation is the third pillar to RISE, and

our students demonstrate this by participating

every academic year in a Food Service Project.

This year our students participated in a seed

packing project. Our students are periodically

blessed by their surrounding community, and this

year they chose to give back to the community by

volunteering their Saturday to pack seeds for this

project. They embody Proverbs 11:25 "A generous

soul will prosper; whoever refreshes others will be

refreshed". (NIV).


